
Sansome School Notes from the Office 
 

Hello Sansome Families: 
  
We hope the kids have a chance to get outside and enjoy the snow and fresh air this upcoming 
weekend! 
 
Today was Blue and Gold Day in support of our Winnipeg Blue Bombers who will be playing in 
the Grey Cup this Sunday!  Go Bombers! 
 
Teachers are busy writing Term 1 Report Cards tomorrow. We will be hosting an Open House 
on Thursday, November 24th from 4:30-7:30 prior to Report Cards being issued on November 
30th.  Please come out and visit your child/ren’s classroom(s) and celebrate their Term 1 
Learning! 
 
The Winnipeg Symphony Quintet was here to perform for our students this afternoon. Our 
Grade 4 and 5 students will have an opportunity to attend a full Symphony performance in April. 
Please see the message below from Mrs. Moses and photo(s) from today’s performance. 
 
Preparations are well underway for our upcoming Winter Concerts: Monday, December 
5th (Gr. 1, 2, 3) and Tuesday, December 6th (Kinders and Gr. 4, 5) with performances at 1:30 
and 7:00. 
  
Our next Parent Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 16th at 6 p.m. in the 
Sansome Staffroom. 
 
Henrietta Hoch                 Chris Mavroudis 
 
 
From Mrs. Moses: 
 
We just had our Bach to School performance and wow! what a treat for our students to have live 
musicians come to our building and share their music with us! It is such a special thing to see 
students engage in live music making and see the joy on their faces.  
 
The students will be talking about this experience for a long time, I'm sure! 
 
         

 


